Clean-up at Sa Sequi
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The Formentera Council's Office of Environment has reported on a recent clean-up of Sa Sequi,
the irrigation canal that links estany Pudent with Formentera's surrounding sea. Absent the
posidonia seagrass that had washed into the canal and obstructed it after recent storms, Daisee
Aguilera, the administration's councillor of environment, said the back and forth flow of water
would resume and the local ecosystem regain its previous conditions.

A total of eight cubic metres of washed-up seaweed clogged the passage. To clear it, the
Council hired a crane and excavator for a procedure that took ten hours and cost €1,657, VAT
included. Three employees, brought in by Salines de Formentera, were tasked with removing
the buildup by hand. The crew took advantage of the opportunity to remove an invasive plant
from the canal as well; that material comprised some four cubic metres. The Formentera
Council had to receive approval from two agencies—the coastal authority and the Balearic
directorate general of natural spaces and biodiversity—before it could carry the clean-up
forward.




